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Kennis & Promotie Platform Fries Dressuurpaard

Oudehorne, 24th of June 2018


Dear Rider, 

On the 13th and 14th of october the European Championship Frisian Dressage horse is being organised at Stud Bommelsteyn at Haskerhorne. Next to the Subtop competition there will be also a competition  for 4- to 7 year old dressage horses. A certain way has been chosen so that the participants are prepared in the future for a possible delegation to the World Championship Young Dressage horses of the FEI/WBFSH: World Breeding Dressage Championships for Young Horses.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The participation to the European Championship Friesian Dressage Horse is open to horses who are selected for the Alrako  Championship Basic Sport 2018 ( B t/m ZZ-Licht) at Ermelo. Horses that competed at the finals in the 2017en 2018 KFPS- Sportcompetition and horses that are selected or have been selected voor de semi-finals of the PAVO-Fryso Dressage Goblet. Registration of the horse in the KFPS studbook is mandatory.

Your horse has been selected following the criteria above for participation of this championship

We would be very happy if you would decide to compete in the different classes young dressage horses. A rider change is allowed, the horse is selected for the championship. The championship is for the following classes: 4-year olds, 5-year olds, 6-year olds and 7-year olds.

The prize money is in euros for all classes:
€200; €150; €100; €50; €25 als volgprijzen. There are are also beautiful honorary prizes to win.

The breeders of the champion horses will be presented with a breedersgoblet. That is why it is very important that you will supply us with the studbook registration paper of your horse, so that we know for sure who is the breeder of your horse. 
On Saturday the preliminary rounds will be ridden en on Sunday the finals. Wich test you will need to ride in the competition is availible on our website: www.platformfriesdressuurpaard.nl 

Will you let us know if  your horse and wich rider is competing? If  you join the competition  we would like to know the name of the horse, the name of the rider, the class in wich your competing and the copy of the studbook registration of  the KFPS.

NOTE: You will also officially have to sign in trough the KNHS-site


If you are looking for a place to stay for you and your horse, please let us know. We have a list availible with some very nice B&B locations and hotels. Also we have a list with adresses where you can safely stable your horse. If you have any questions of ideas pleas come in contact with us.

More information will be availible in the next coming weeks on our website:
www.platformfriesdressuurpaard.nl
You  can also send us an email at: info@platformfriesdressuurpaard.nl



NOTE: If youre not the owner of the horse would you be so kind to contact the owner or give him a copy of this letter or put him in the CC? Or give us een notification who is the owner of youre horse.


On behalve of the board of the K&PP

Sjoerd Veenstra, Chairman		06-51805825
Ans van Solkema, Secretary		06-43244530
Luciel van der Kooi, Treasurer
Esther Liano, general member



image1.jpeg




image2.png




